
 

      

 

 

 

  
 

     
Stephen Donnelly, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
7th January, 2020 
 
PQ: 51245/19 
 
To ask the Minister for Health the actions he has taken to follow-up on a 
report (details supplied) commissioned by the HSE on pharmacy fees; 
the findings of the report; and if it will be published immediately - 
Stephen Donnelly. 
 
Dear Deputy Donnelly, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in 
the context of the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 51245/19), which 
you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
The Minister has determined to maintain the existing fee structure for 
pharmacy fees. Please find relevant regulations attached 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kieran Healy 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 


